
  

 

ASSAM UNIVERSITY::SILCHAR 
         NOTICE 

 

In partial modification to the notification F.No.AUR/21-1/220/112 dated 23.6.2022 and F.No.AUR/21-1/220/115 

dated 29.6.2022, teachers of the University who are on due station leave are required to report to station by 20th 

July 2022, unless otherwise they have obtained specific station leave for stay beyond. The period of absence from 

station from 1st July to 20th July shall be considered ‘on duty’ for the concerned teachers. However, no fresh 

station leave only in tune with above shall be granted wef 1st July 2022. 

 

 
 

Dr. Pradosh Kiran Nath 

                                 Registrar, Assam University 

F.No.AUR/21-1/2020/118                                                            Dated : 06.07.2022 

              Copy to: 

1. PVC i/c AUDC for information and necessary action. 

2. All HoDs/Deans/other statutory and Group A officers for information and necessary action. 

3. President/Secretary AUNTEA/AUTA 

4. All the teachers of the University 

5. PS to VC for information of VC 

6. Director Computer Centre for getting the notice uploaded in the University website. 

 

Registrar 

Assam University, Silchar 


